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P&C Meeting Update

Everyone gets excited for Burger Day.  Pencil it in the diary now - Friday 28th
June. Volunteers needed on the day so please contact Ashley Reid or get in touch

with the P&C.   www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool or
email fallsroadparents@gmail.com

Burger Day - Friday 28th June

The next P&C Meeting will be held on Monday 17th June at 7pm.  All are welcome to come along!

 

 

A number of families raised an idea at the  last P&C meeting of term 1, to hold a 25m event for the

students not comfortable with swimming 50m at the next swimming carnival.  This was discussed at

the last meeting on the 13th May and we received some great news - the school has decided to trial a

25m event next year!

 

 

Another successfully completed Mother's Day stall was held at the end of week 2 this term.  We hope

all the students had a good opportunity to buy something lovely for their mum's.   We would like to

thank Sharlene Stanley and all the volunteers that helped run the stall on the day.

 

Mother's Day Stall

Swimming Carnival Changes

Election Day BBQ & Cake Stall
With the help of a bunch of wonderful parent

helpers, bakers and egg donations our P&C

was able to raise $1588.86 for our school.  It

was a busy morning, lunch and afternoon,

where we completely sold out of

EVERYTHING!  Thank you to our school

families for your continued support and we

loved seeing some new faces helping out!

Tickets will be available to purchase from Vicki on Thursday 30th May 8.20-
8.35am in the PP wet area and again on Thursday 6th, 13th and 20th June for our

Family Movie Day fundraiser held at Ace Cinemas Midland Gate.

If you can not make it on the dates listed, please contact Vicki or email the P&C

fallsroadparents@gmail.com.

We have the entire cinema just for our school, so the kids can sit together with

their friends and watch the much awaited for TOY STORY 4!! 

Toy Story 4 - Family Movie Day  
Saturday 22nd June 3pm



Donation Drop-offs
We are now accepting donations for a number of the stalls, so if you have any items that need a new

home such as items for the White Elephant stall (no electrical items), toys (good clean working

condition), books (NO large vintage encyclopaedia sets please), new unopened or unused gift sets of any

variety or general items that you no longer need, please feel free to drop them off at the sea containers

on Monday afternoons from 2.45 - 3pm.  

Stall List

 

Please contact Karen McCann - Moonlight Market Coordinator, 

0409 827 585 : karenmccann@bigpond.com.  (Oliver, Year 3 & Rohan, Year 1)

How you can help?
The Moonlight Market does not come together without the help of all our wonderful parents.

There are lots of ways you can contribute and no effort is too small!

Do you know a business, a relatiive or a friend that would like to donate an item/s. gift voucher or even

sponsor a stall?  In return we will acknowedge their contribution in the lead up and on the night of our

Market. If so get in touch and email us at fallsroadparents@gmail.com.


